Alcohol, Drug & Mental Health Services
MEMORANDUM

Date: December 2, 2009
To: Honorable Joe Centeno, Chair

Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors
From: Ann Detrick, PhD, Director »

Alcohol, Drug and Mental Health Services
Robert W. Geis, Auditor-Controller
Subject:  December 8, 2009 Hearing: ADMHS Update

CC: Michael F. Brown, CEO
Susan Paul, Assistant CEO

The Alcohol, Drug and Mental Health Services (ADMHS) and Auditor-Controller
Departments scheduled an item for the December 8, 2009 Board of Supervisors hearing
regarding an update on ADMHS. We respectfully request the Board continue this item
to January 25, 2010. Thank you for your consideration.



